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President’s Message

As a “first – timer” at a National WCR conference all I can say is WOW!  I had a wonderful time!

I must be honest I was quite nervous.  However, being in the company of a Past President, Dea Venne 
made it a breeze.  So I will suggest to anyone that is apprehensive about attending any kind of meetings 
or conferences just team up with a veteran of WCR!  They are very aware of seminar scheduling and 
the appropriate classes to attend in order to help you - help our chapter.

The pinnacle is the Awards Banquet!  What a blast! (And winning the Gold Circle of Excellence Award 
wasn’t too shabby either)!  Congratulations to all!

Finally the benefit for me throughout the entire event was the networking/connections/friendships I 
created with members of WCR across the country!  We shared ideas on Membership Recruitment, 
Educational Panels/Seminars, and Fundraising.  More importantly I have received a referral in which I 
forwarded to another WCR member!  I am here to tell you – it works!

I encourage more of our members to attend the November 6th-10th conference in San Francisco!
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$1,000.00 Raffle Winner
Matt Kaiser/VIP Mortgage

WCR Tucson Chapter (June BRM) welcomes AZ State Leadership



Upcoming Events

PRESIDENT:
Ronda Argueta
5656 E Rio Verde Vista Dr Tucson, AZ 85750-1969
Phone: 520-780-8989  Fax: 520-577-5759
Email: roniargueta@yahoo.com

PRESIDENT-ELECT:
Dea A. Venne
7955 E. Broadway Blvd., #101 Tucson, AZ 85710
Phone: 520-370-8979 Cell: 520-512-5763
Email: deavenne@gmail.com

MEMBERSHIP MARKETING CHAIR:
Marcus L. Richter
960 N Western Ridge Trl Tucson, AZ 85748
Phone: 520-271-8582
Email: marc@handsonhomeinspection.com

SECRETARY:
Mike Hoth
PO Box 570 Riverton, UT 84065-0570
Phone: 520-342-6109 Fax: 866-306-1888
Cell: 866-306-2999
Email: mike@landmarkhw.com

TREASURER:
Your Name Here!
Interim Treasurer Position Available
If you are interested please email Ronda Argueta

PRESIDENT’S ADVISER:
Judith L. Grammond
2458 N Pantano Road Tucson, AZ 85715
Phone: 520-721-1478 Fax: 520-721-9301
Cell: 520-885-7567
Email: jlgrammond@aol.com

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT:
Barbara Lasky
7330 N Oracle Rd, Ste 280 Tucson, AZ 85704
Phone: 520-240-3560 Fax: 520-575-1032
Email: bdlasky@gmail.com

Board of Directors

Page 2

August, September, October, November

Business Resource 
Lunch Speakers

August 8th:
Commissioner Judy Lowe/ADRE and 

Diana Williams/Fidelity National Financial
Trends Now

September:
Paul Bellows/Strategy 1

How to Develop & Customize Living Action Plan

October:
Bob Dytko – Stewart Title

Tucson Growth

November:
Panel of Charities

Angel Charity for Children, H2H, and Tucson Wildlife


